
Corridor Woodcrafters Club Meeting – 6:30 January 17, 2019 at the Cherry Building 

30 people attended including 2 visitors 

We welcome visitors, Matt Nevel and Aaron Bade  

Near Misses: 

Don Coleman – While sanding ¼ inch stock with his Delta sander. He got his hand into 

the sander.  “ALWAYS USE  A PUSH STICK” 

Tom Nehl – Ended up with quite a large patch of skin missing from his arm after a 14 

inch hickory bowl he was sanding exploded. He accidently bumped the speed control 

button increasing the speed to 3300 RPM. 

Jeff Van -  Had a dust lung cancer scare. Turns out he contracted a fungal infection from 

sawdust. He had five surgeries in two weeks. Sounds like walnut and oak may have been 

the culprits and this is more common than we think. “WEAR A MASK” 

Member comments: Problems/Questions for club members input:    

Nothing 

            

Questions: 

  

            None 

Show and Tell:        

  

Grant – Dovetail drawer boxes made of plywood 

Greg – Walnut Table 

Jerry – 8x10 white oak photo frame  

Larry – Walnut box with coved  top with hard maple and mahogany  

Joanie – Scroll sawn top box 

Officer Elections: 



Nominations were accepted for: 

President                     Chuck Graybill moved up from Vice President as per bylaws  ( 

Thanks Chuck for becoming our President once again.) 

Vice President             Jim Clausen ( unanimous  vote – ran unopposed )  

Treasurer                     Vern Rotert  ( unanimous  vote – ran unopposed ) 

Secretary                     Tim Vest   ( unanimous vote – ran unopposed ) 

Raffle Winners: 

Show and Tell, $10 Joannie West 

$10      Greg Hagarty 

$20      Jill Jones 

$20      Greg  

$30      Larry Luebbert 

Presentation:   

Perry Coffman did a demonstration on sharpening  

Chuck demonstrated cutting glass 

Announcements: 

Next month’s meeting February 21 at 6:30 in the Cherry Building. 

Next month’s presentation/demo will be members sharing their favorite table saw 

accessories.  

Next Board meeting a Vern’s house is February 26 at 6:00 

  

Please visit the Club Web Site: http://corridorwoodcrafters.org   

Please send us pictures of your work for posting and also your thoughts on how we can 

make it better. Vern Rotert is your point of contact for the website.  

Next Meeting will be Thursday February 21 at 6:30 

In the word of Roy Underhill , May the grain be with you.  

  

http://corridorwoodcrafters.org/
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